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Proposed LED reader board is put on the
back burner
Published Wednesday, Aug. 12, 2009

El Dorado Hills residents will have to make do with banners and other low-tech signs until county
ordinances come to terms with new technology.

The El Dorado County Board of Supervisors on Tuesday denied the El Dorado Hills Community
Services District's appeal to install an LED reader board sign at its headquarters at El Dorado
Hills Boulevard and Harvard Way.

The Planning Commission turned down the request last month, citing the lack of any provisions
or standards for such signs in the current ordinance and concerns that they aren't compatible
with the county's rural character.

The commission instead called for a workshop to discuss technologies more in keeping with the
county's aesthetic values.

– Cathy Locke
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